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Occupied mobile home struck in Wednesday shooting
(KAIR)--No one was hurt, but a mobile home was struck by gunfire, during an
early Wednesday morning Atchison shooting.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, officers were
called to the Decade Acres area of the 1900 block of Harper Drive, around 2:30
Wednesday morning.

Wilson, in the release, says “it was determined that a number of gunshots had
been fired” with an occupied mobile home struck during the shooting.

No suspects are immediately identified.
The investigation is ongoing.

Anyone with information should contact Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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